From: Danny Weitz

To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: Mitigation of the Dunes" Air Polution
Date: Sunday, March 18, 2018 7:59:14 PM

| am writing in opposition to the mitigation plan proposed by the State
Parks, California Air Resources Board and the Air Pollution
Control District. It is entirely inadequate and places the health of
my family at risk. This proposal must be replaced by one that
substantially reduces the pollution level that will cost human
lives on the Nipomo Mesa. If you think that this plan will silence
our opposition; you are dead wrong. We demand that the
healthy air standards that are promised to all Californians be
enforced. Our opposition will continue to mobilize, and with it a
campaign that will inevitably bring more public attention though
the media to this health crisis.

Daniel Weitz
Nipomo California
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